
Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee: 

I am writing in support of HB 1144 

I have a young family with 4 children. One of local elementary schools is currently in the 
works of building one of these transgender bathrooms. For so many reasons I and several 
other community members are against this for our young children. Thank you for your time.  


